
From:  Betty  
Sent: Friday, 24 April 2015 11:58 AM 
To: medboardconsultation;  
Subject: Good Medical Practice 
 
I am writing to you to let you know some concerns that you may have with the treatments 
that I receive. 
I would like to inform you that I have been seeing my consultant for over year and find 
myself being treated on a professional basis (I have had treatment done elsewhere without the 
result and consultantion that I receive now) 
My Nurse has records on my treatments together with being supervised by a medical 
practioner 
I am constantly supervised and frequently asked questions on medical conditions, medication 
that I may take and if I have any allegies. 
I am kept up to date with medical treatments verbally and information that is given to me on 
hand. 
I am asked if I have suffered from any complication that I may have. 
I feel quiet comfortable with my nurse who treats my professionally and personally. 
 
 
--  

Betty     

 




